
	        
   
   
    

Multilingual Older Persons 
COVID-19 Support Line 

The Multilingual Older Persons COVID-19 Support Line is funded by the Australian Government of Health and is a joint initiative of:

This initiative complements the Older Persons COVID-19 Support Line which is supported by:

Support Line hours: 
FREE CALL 
2pm - 5pm (Melbourne time)  Monday - Friday
Excluding public holidays

Partners in Culturally Appropriate Care
Supported by Benetas

Arabic 1800 549 849

Italian 1800 549 844 
Cantonese 1800 549 848 
Mandarin 1800 549 847   

Greek 1800 549 845 
Vietnamese 1800 549 846

The Multilingual Older Persons COVID-19 Support Line provides information about 
COVID-19 and can support you to connect with aged care services, dementia care 
and other support services. It is available in Arabic, Cantonese, Greek, Italian, 
Mandarin and Vietnamese.  All calls are free. 

Visit www.picacalliance.org for more information about the support line and to 
download brochures in the six languages. 


